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Happy Week 9! 

I hope this newsletter finds you happy and well. I don’t have too much to report on this week, but it’s always nice to 

touch base.  

As you know, we have a very limited number of staff on site, which has been directed of us to help in minimising the 

movement in the community, as per the public health order. Thank you for keeping your children at home, which 

also helps significantly with our school operations during this challenging time. At this stage, we are learning from 

home until midnight, Friday 10th September, but I will communicate if this changes. Stay strong– and ask for help if 

and when you need it. We are all in this together! 

This week is SASS Appreciation Week. I would like to personally acknowledge and thank our amazing support staff. 

To Leanne, Jenny, Pauline, Andrew, Mel, Savannah, Josh, Margie and Laura we truly appreciate your commitment 

and dedication to North Wagga Public School and the staff and students you support. You all make coming to school 

every day a pleasure and our jobs that much easier … THANK YOU! If you haven’t seen it already, Mrs Bryce has 

made a video to mark this special occasion. 

I hope all of our dads and grandads had a beautiful Father’s Day last Sunday. We will draw our Father’s Day raffle 

when we return back to school and find a way to have our Father’s Day Breakfast … stay tuned! 

A BIG thank you to all the students that made it to our whole school zoom last week. It was simply the best seeing all 

of your happy, smiling faces … especially with your hilarious headwear! In case you were wondering, I actually 

changed my hilarious headwear 6 times. Tomorrow we will have another whole school zoom but this week you have 

to appear with your pet. For those students attending school, bring a photo of your pet. Hanks can’t wait to see you 

all. 

Despite the challenges at present, I know that when the time comes, our students and staff will bounce back into 

school, filling our classrooms and playground with joy, love and laughter again. Until then, I want to recognise the 

effort and sacrifices that our students and staff are making right now too and say thank you for being strong, for 

looking after yourselves and your family. I am proud of you all and missing you terribly! As a way of saying thank you, 

there will be a surprise delivered to every student on Friday so ensure we have your correct address so you don’t 

miss out. 

Have a fabulous week! 

 

Trudy Standley 

Principal 
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WHOLE SCHOOL ZOOM 



 

 

 

From the Counsellor’s Desk        

Some parents may be getting concerned about the amount of screen time that their 
children are having at the moment. It is only in recent years that children’s access to a 
range of screen devices has dramatically increased, therefore the research on the effects 
of screen time on children is still emerging. However, the time spent in front of a screen 
and the quality of the content, has been linked to a number of positive and negative 
health outcomes.  

Positives to screen time for children include; 

• Young children learn most from face-to-face interactions. and “video 
chatting” can help children to do this. 

• Screen time can also play an important role in keeping children 
connected when they are sick or in hospital, or as a means of distraction 
from medical procedures/appointments.  

• For children with a medical condition, social media platforms allow 
them to connect with others with similar conditions and provide 
opportunities for self-expression and for increasing awareness amongst 

peers about their condition.  

• Older children’s use of the Internet helps develop their skills and interests. Social platforms can be a 
useful way of forming friendships, in addition to cultivating empathy and activism. Social platforms 
can also allow them to share their work or achievements with others. 

Negative outcomes include; 

• Reduced physical activity and weight gain 

• Poor sleep regulation after using screens at night 

• Children who watch violent content, are more likely to view the world as a scary and uncaring place, 
and are more likely to be aggressive in their interactions with others 

• An increase in eye strain and fatigue and an increase in short sightedness. 

If your children are getting too much screen time, you may need to set up family guidelines. These should 
focus on; 

• How often children have access to screens (you may choose to have screen-free days)  

• How long children can use them for (splitting the time between different types of screen and using a 
limiting device such as a stop watch or screen lock) 

• What children can view (the quality of what your child is viewing is more important than the time 
spent) 

Kirsty Cochrane 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE COUNSELLOR’S DESK 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK WEEK FROM OUR HOMES 



SCHOOL AND HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow what an amazing 
effort, thank you to all the 

students and their 
parents/carers for 

contributing to our virtual 
book week parade. You all 

looked awesome. 

BOOK WEEK FROM OUR HOMES 

PCYC 

Students enjoying the sunshine 
and some outdoor activities 
whilst attending PCYC.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PCYC 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the attached program for PCYC OOSH VAC CARE. If you have any questions 

or if you are a new family please contact Taneka Thorneycroft on 0400 090155 or 

email waggaoosh@pcycnsw.org.au. 

 


